
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 1:18 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 594 Humboldt Avenue

 
 

From: Jon La Fond <lafond79@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 10:35 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Correction to your mistakes  
 
I believe for your mistake you should owe me what initial cost were and i get a freebie!! Im serious you guys are fucked 
up not paying attention to detail will be your biggest downfall in St. Paul folks. I hear the neighborhood folks and i have 
so say am disapointed in who they have running this city. I will let this information be known to all the city also as they 
deserve to know how much your mistakes cost us!  

From: Jon La Fond 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 11:27 PM 
To: Contact-council@ci.stpaul.mn.us <Contact-council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Correction to your mistakes  
  
I did pay my share in your assessment fees!! I have proof i have my bank check and it confirms total asked. I recieved 2 
documents in same envelope and i returned them with payment at same time with 1 check! Please check for yourself! I 
also notice you mispell my middle initial is J for Jacob not L.   So you know im not one to not pay my bills and expect an 
appoligy from your mistakes!   





 

 




